
 

  
 Transportation Committee 
 

 
 
TO: TRANSPORATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS DATE:    JULY 9, 2015 
 
FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT WARDS: All  
 
SUBJECT: PERRIS VALLEY LINE - ORAL REPORT RIVERSIDE COUNTY 

TRANSPORATION COMMISSION - HIGHGROVE METROLINK STATION 
 
ISSUE: 
 
This oral report for the Transporation Committee is to receive and file an oral report by the 
Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC) on the need for  Metrolink Station in the 
unincorporated community of Highgrove. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Transportation Committee receive and file this report.  
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
Councilmember Melendrez requested RCTC provide an oral report to the City regarding the 
feasibility studies and need for a Metrolink Station in the unincorporated community of 
Highgrove. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund associated with this report. 
 
Submitted by: Thomas J. Boyd, P.E., Public Works Director/City Engineer 
Certified as to 
availability of funds: Brent A. Mason, Finance Director/Treasurer 
Approved by: Al Zelinka, FAICP, Assistant City Manager 
 for John A. Russo, City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 


